
From: Myers, Richard A.
Sent: 2/3/2012 4:19:22 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: vinyl chloride and landfill gas

Thanks Laura!

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2012 1:54 PM 
To: Myers, Richard A.
Subject: FW: vinyl chloride and landfill gas

Well here's what we have so far. I'm trying another person to see if he knows anything more!

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2012 1:01 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Clare, David:lRedacted 
Subject: RE: vinyl chloride and landfill gas

Laura - The few things I found on this are from a 2006 proceeding at the CPUC involving a 
statewide OIR on gas quality. Attached please find CPUC Decision 06-09-039 and PG&E's 
Advice Letter 2776-G implementing that Decision. PG&E proposed to make its Rule 21 tariff 
"more like" the other California utilities and that request also mentioned landfill gas. It appears 
that the restriction on landfill gas preceded this time period, however.

http://www.pqe.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/GAS 2776-G.pdf

/OIR-Ph-ll/CPUC/Final-
*h-ll CPUC Final-Dec 20060921 D-06-09-I

Redacted

SB GT&S 0020337

mailto:LRDD@pge.com
http://www.pqe.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/GAS_2776-G.pdf


From: Myers, Richard A. fmailto:richard.mvers@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2012 12:02 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: vinyl chloride and landfill gas

Hi Laura: Apparently, the legislature is yet again considering a bill that may be intended to allow landfill 
gas into utility pipeline systems.

A question has come up about when the utilities' tariff language that prohibits landfill gas (e.g. in PG&E 
Gas Rule 21) from being delivered into their pipelines was first adopted, and whether this was ordered 
in a CPUC decision. I don't think that was ordered in a CPUC decision. I think the landfill gas 
prohibition was likely proposed by the utilities in advice letters, probably in the early 1990s, after the 
CPUC adopted vinyl chloride limits. Would you please try to find out which PG&E advice letter first 
proposed the landfill gas prohibition? Thanks.

Richard

SB GT&S 0020338

mailto:richard.mvers@cpuc.ca.qovl

